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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE FROM CATHY BOO 

 
Hello Quilters:  
 
 Wow !! Just wow !!! 
 
What a fantastic quilt show ladies. It always amazes me the quality of work this guild has.  
You all did a great job.  
 
Something about the show that I always enjoy is getting to talk to everyone. When we have the meeting it is so busy I don’t 
have the opportunity. Did you know we have a lady who just bought a house in Lockport ?? We also have a lady who 
makes hats ... I had such a nice time talking to everyone. I hope you took time to say hi and make a new friend . 
 
As some of you know Saturday night was also our daughter Rachael’s engagement party. We had it at the VFW and about 
75 people showed up. We are happy to welcome Josh into our family.  
 
This has been a busy fall for quilt shows. Paducah , our guild show and I am now in Des Moines. I look forward to being 
home and starting to sew on new projects with fall and winter coming. Do you have a new quilt you are planning to make 
this year ?? 
 
We are starting to put things away at the farm in preparation for winter. The equipment is not being used anymore and has 
been put away. Hay is done and ready for the winter. Waiting for the soy beans to be ready to harvest. It’s never a dull 
moment.  
 
Once again thank you for stepping up to make the quilt show a huge success.. 

 

Sew on,  
Cathy 

 
 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Huber, Dorothy 2 
Woratschek, Janet – 5 
Tomasik, Andrea – 14 
Skinner, Vickie – 15 
Blunk, Marie – 20 
Stepanek, Gail – 21 
Jachna, Stephanie – 26 
 

HELP WANTED:  We are  looking for a microphone and speaker system that we can 
put to good use at our meetings!  We will be scouting around for a system that we can 
buy for the guild, but in the meantime, we do need to hear what’s going on—
especially for our wonderful guests and for show and tell!  Does anyone have one that 
we can “borrow” until we purchase a system?  Let Cathy or any board member know. 
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     2018– 2019 Guild Workshop Schedule 

The Block Lottery for October is the Day into Night Star 
block 

  
This is the #2 block from Pat Sloan’s  Solstice Challenge. 
The pattern was sent out to everyone in the guild via Group Works in late September. 
 
Make this block in Blues and whites 
 
If you missed the pattern—here is the link to it, once again. 
 
file:///C:/Users/Bobbie/Desktop/Data%20Transfer/Documents/Solstice%202016%
20Challenge/pat-sloan-block-2-directions-solstice-challenge-v3-1-2.pdf 
 
 

 
 

SOCIAL QUILTING  
Social Quilting is scheduled for October  23, 2018 

At the VFW—7:00 PM 

 
 

We are excited about our upcoming speakers for the 2018/2019 Guild year. We hope you'll attend a 
meeting to hear the wonderful lectures & trunk shows and also attend a workshop. 
 
 
 

10/9/2018 – Laura Pomes Workshop: The Wool Pumpkin 3D and evening program is a trunk show.  

   There are several spots open for this workshop. 
11/13/2018 – Valli Schiller Workshop: Mini Quilts: A Baker’s Dozen 
                                             Lecture: Gizmos and Gadgets for the Quilter 
 

 12/11/2018 – Holiday Program 
 

 1/8/2019 – School House Demos 
 

 2/12/2019 – Karen Jablonski Daytime Workshop: French Boutis and an evening trunk show. 
 

3/12/2019 – Laura Blanchard Workshop  Shadow Play and evening lecture “Tips and Tricks “ 
  Trunk Show 
 

 4/9/2019 – Kim Hogan Workshop: Argyle Quilt Technique and evening lecture Trunk Show 
 

 5/14/2019 – May Banquet 
 
 

 Additional Questions, please text or call:   

Diane Juskelis is VP of Programs ( 708) 525-3046)  
or Chris Bast is VP of Workshops (708) 704-2827 
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Quilt Show Thank You 

 

Grace, Sandy, and I would like to thank all of you for your help and participation to make the 2018 

Harvest of Quilts Show such a great success. 

 

You should be proud of all the wonderful quilts that were submitted. At every quilt show we are 

continually amazed at the talent exhibited by our members. The variety of size, color, and pattern 

are truly a feast for the eyes. The excellence in workmanship and the growth in exploration of new 

techniques are an inspiration to our guild and to the visitors to the show. 

 

The dedication of the committee chairs and volunteers made the job of being chairmen for this 

show a true pleasure. Each person took their job seriously and carried it through to completion 

with grace and skill. Despite the fact that we were unable to access the school until 3:30 and the 

whole gym until 5pm the show was hung and set up in record time. It only took 4 hours to get all 

the racks up and quilts displayed. We would be remiss in not thanking the very hard working male 

family members who came and worked so diligently to get the job done. 

 

All this hard work and dedication has truly made this guild show a wonderful experience. 

 

Thank you all, 
Marie, Sandy and Grace 

Winter Retreat 2019 
 
The sign up for the winter retreat will be at the October 9

th
 meeting. 

 
Come join us at The Carmelite Spiritual Center on January 18th – 20th, 2019. 
 
There are only 20 openings, so don’t wait! The accommodations feature private 
baths, no stairs, and no elevators. Pricing includes 2 nights, 5 meals, a large sew-
ing hall and 4 small breakout rooms. Coffee, tea, and hot chocolate are supplied.  
 
Reserve your place early as space fills fast! On January 1, we will open registra-
tion to non-members and all reservations will close at the January 8th guild meet-
ing. 
 
Where: Carmelite Spiritual Center 
8419 Bailey Road 
Darien, IL 
When: January 18th – 20th, 2019 
Cost: $210 Double Occupancy;  
$285 Single Occupancy 
 
At the time of registration, please let us know your roommate preference if you 
want to take advantage of the double occupancy rate. Also, please be sure to 
share any dietary or special needs that you may have.  

 
For further information please contact Karen Honan or  
Peggy Coons. 
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From MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON – Betty Drzal 
We had 63 members present at the September meeting  as well as 3 guests. We also had 2 new members 
join our guild.  

Please welcome: Barb Zeman                                                      Kristine Warning                

                            125 N. Eastern Ave.                                          1209 Cora  

                            Manhattan, IL. 60442                                        Joliet, IL. 60435  

                            815-355-1581                            and                  815-727-1861  

                            BZeman3@sbcglobal.net                                  815-474-1151 c  

                            Birthday March 24                                             Kwarning@sbcglobal.net  

                                                                                                      Birthday September 8  

Kristine is a 5th generation quilter and would like to connect with fellow textile lovers and learn to machine 
quilt.  

Also, a late renewal 

Deanna Daniel 

1525 Countryside Dr. 

Shorewood, IL 60404 

815 210-1202—cell 

danieldeanna@sbcglobal.net 

January 11 

Please update your new directories with these new members.  

There will be a quilt show wrap up meting on Friday Oct 12 at 7:00 PM at Gail Stepaneks house. 
 

2018 HQG Quilt Show Winners 
 

Best of Show 
 

Bobbie Hunley  354 Quirky Collections 
 

Viewers Choice 
 

Gail Stepanek  393 Stars on Mars 
 

Mayor’s Choice 
 

Sandy Johnson               360 The Long Way Home 
 

100’s Pieced 
 

1st Sue Barnhill  120 Blooming Out of the Darkness 
2nd Vickie Skinner 104 3 of 4 
3rd Marie Blunk  115 Reds to Warm My Home 
 

200’s Appliquéd 
 

1st Marie Blunk   202 Cardinal Delights 
2nd Theresa Davis  203 Garland of Roses 
3rd Diane Greenfield 204 Black Bird Lane  
   
              300’s Pieced 

 
1st Arlene Moloney 371 Scraps Galore 
2nd Judy Grandys  345 Glaciers of the Inside Passage 
3rd Dolores Kettman 363 On Ringo Lake 
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    400’s Appliquéd 
 
1st Arlene Moloney 404 Terra Cotta Blossoms 
2nd Susan Gentry  403 Mixed Mutts 
3rd Donna Stevens 409 Let It Snow 
 
    500’s Pieced 
 
1st Mary Mandernach     524 Transparency 
2nd Kathy Becker/Judy Grandys 501 Midnight Blossoms 
3rd Diane Juskelis  517 Triangle Star 
 
 
 
    600’s Appliqued 
 
1st Diane Juskelis 604 Spring Sprouts 
2nd Bobbie Molony 605 Rhapsody in Blue 
3rd Vickie Skinner 607 Dance of the Dragonflies 
 
    700’s Pieced 
 
1st Mary Mandernach 709 Rock the Block 
2nd Barb Wrobel  717 Wild Flowers 
3rd Barb Wrobel  718 Oh Deer 
 
    800’s Appliqued 
 
1st Barb Wrobel  805 Harley, We Barely Got to Know You 
2nd Patti Murphy  802 Fairy Tales 
3rd Arlene Moloney 801 Blooming Beauty 
 
    900’s Pieced 
 
1st Mary Mandernach 907 Tile 
2nd Mary Mandernach 905 Purple and Green Curves 
3rd Sandy Johnson 903 Girls Retreat 
 
    1000’s Miniatures 
 
1st Marie Blunk  1006 Sunrise After the Storm 
2nd MariLynn Bergmark 1003 Season of Color 
3rd Bernice Frederick 1009 Little Red Four 
 
    1100’s Other Techniques 
 
1st Barb Wrobel  1109 My Hoffman Challenge 
2nd Kathy Becker 1101 Summer Dreams 
3rd Beverly Pavesich 1106 Neighborhood Quilt 
 
    1200’s Accessories 
 
1st MariLynn Bergmark 1203 Oriental Jacket 
2nd Marie Blunk  1204 Clutch Bag with Circles 
3rd Carol Richards 1209 Tuffet Miss Muffet 
 

QUILT SHOW WINNERS—CONTINUED. 
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SOS refers to the SOS Children’s Village 
located at the SW corner of Bruce Road 
and Briggs Street. 
 
This is a live-in facility for children who 
cannot live with their parents. 
 
SOS kindly lets us use a work room with 
storage space in exchange for quilts for 
the children. 
A win-win situation for all. 

Why not join us on October 20 for sewing at SOS.   You can work on your 

own project or work on a quilt for SOS.    

Everyone is welcome.   Bring your machine  

or do some hand sewing.    Hope to see you.  

  

As the school supplies come out please consider purchasing glue sticks, bic-type 

pens, colored pencils and color markers to fill their stockings.  
 

Joanne 

SOS Quilting usually meets monthly, on the 3rd Saturday of the month from 9AM to 3PM.  If 
SOS needs the room for meetings, we will get cancelled, so check here wo see if the sewing day 
has been cancelled.  Drop in anytime, or bring your machine and spend the whole day, it is up to 
you.  Refreshments are usually there, and if you plan on spending the whole day, bring your own 
lunch. 
 
You can contribute time to making quilts for the kids at SOS, or you can bring your own  
projects to complete. 

SOS Village Work Days 
 
Please note there will be no 
SOS sewing in September, 
October or December. 
 
                    2018 
 October 20th 
 November 17th 
 
December we will not meet. 
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IMPORTANT EMAIL NOTICE 
 
I am trying to simplify the email process, currently we are  
using 3 different email addresses and I cannot keep up with 
them.  This has got to stop.  Please note that this address now 
appears on the front page of the newsletter as well as the  
return address portion. 
 
Please use the email “bbmolony@comcast.net’ when  
contacting me with information for the newsletter. 
 
Please put “newsletter” in the subject line of your email and I 
will spot that and know what to do with it. 
 
We will no longer be using the yahoo email address, so please 
do NOT send stuff there.  It will languish and die there. 
 
Thank you. 
Bobbie Molony 

Hospitality sign ups for October 9th meeting: 
 
Water: KIM Clay and Ella Keto 
 
Snacks: Kris Warning  Beth Braun  Sharon Fritz 
  Lori Willard  Mary Klimasara  Vicki Skinner 
  Ronnie Summers Maura Capiak  Gail Hanks
  Stephanie Jachna 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at the October meeting as well as 
sampling all the yummy snacks. 
 
Thank you, 
  Kathy Becker 
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                                         PERSONAL NOTES 
This page is to communicate any personal news items to the guild. 
 

Please send any personal news item to Bobbie Molony at bbmolony@comcast.net with the 
subject of “newsletter—personals” otherwise I might miss it.  We want to share your life 
events with you.  Anything worth sharing is accepted—weddings, births, deaths,  
illnesses or surgeries.  We are a guild of friends and quilting sisters, and not strangers.   
 
Please send an email to bbmolony@comcast.net with “newsletter—personals” in subject 
line. 

A big thanks to  everyone for cards and calls and messaging while I have been  
healing from knee replacement surgery. 
 
The surgery itself was quite successful, but due to my many allergies it has been a 
challenge to find pain meds that I can use.  I am getting through—painfully—with 
Tylenol.  At 7 weeks now the pain is becoming more tolerable. 
                                                                                Bobbie Molony 

Received word that Beverly Pavesich in home from the hospital.  She has had a stroke  
and is being cared for by her husband, Jim.. 

A big thank you to all the quilters of the guild who had a 
hand in making the beautiful quilt of valor I received at 
the opening of the quilt show on 9/22. 
 
It felt so good to be recognized for my service in  
VietNam.  Sincerely, Bill Molony 

Quilters Plus Holiday Boutique 
 
Nov. 2nd and 3rd. 
Faith United Methodist Church 
151st St at 80th Avenue 
Orland Park, Il 
 
Friday Nov. 2nd  $3.00  admission 
  3:00 to 6:30 PM 
Saturday Nov 3rd  9:00 to 3:00 
  Free admission 

Get well wishes to Anne Fueling who is recovering at home after a trip to the hospital. 

Keep Jeanne Engstron in your thoughts—she is having foot surgery on October 5th.  Prayers 
for safe surgery and quick healing. 
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Heritage Quilters Guild 
2009 Boehme St. 
Lockport, IL 60441 

First Class Mail 
Email  
bbmolony@comcast.net 
 (please note the change) 
 

Newsletter-Bobbie Molony 
815 258-5859  
 

Web Site-Bobbie Hunley 
www.HeritageQuiltersGuild.com 
815 485-6236 

 
October 9, 2018—Laura Pomes—The Wool Pumpkin  There are openings left. 
October 12th, 2018—Wrap up meeting for the Quilt Show at 7:00 PM at Gail Stepaneks House. 
November 13, 2018—Valli Schiller—Mini Quilts—A Baker’s Dozen 
December 11, 2018—Holiday Party 
January 8, 2019—School House Demos 
February 12, 2019—Karen Jablonski daytime workshop—and Evening workshop  of French  
          Boutis 
March 12, 2019—Laura Blanchard—Shadow Play and Trunk Show “Tips and Tricks” 
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